
From: Sheila [mailto:monty@whidbey.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2009 9:26 PM 
To: Ingram, Penny (UTC); jhutching@co.whatcom.wa.us 
Subject: Point Roberts Recycling 
 
Good morning ...   
 
As a 16 year resident of Point Roberts, I just wanted to send you a quick note of support for Arthur and 
Point Recycling and Refuse. 
 
Their application should be approved.  I have always had excellent, fair and great service from the company. 
  
Thanks so much for your attention to this matter. 
 
Best 
 
Sheila Monty  
 


